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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
Hello! I’m an individual trader. And I believe, that this leverage change will make impossible to trade currencies on
FOREX for me and most of other traders, and we’ll have to seek for brokers outside of US. So the leverage should
be 100:1 for at least small FOREX accounts.

Thank you for your attention, best regards,
Mr. Ivan Ivanov.


